
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
06 December 2016 
 
 

 

 

 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - REQUEST REF: 1058-16 

 

Thank you for your email of 14 November asking for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA) 2000.  You asked:  

Has any aspect of the department’s IT infrastructure been subject to an attempt at a 
distributed denial of service (DDoS) attack* in the last 12 months? 

I can confirm that the FCO has been subject to an attempt at a distributed denial of 

service (DDoS) attack* in the last 12 months. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Knowledge & Technology Department 

 

We keep and use information in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.  We may release this personal information to other UK 
government departments and public authorities. 

Knowledge & Technology Department 

Foreign and Commonwealth Office 

King Charles Street 
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